
Highland Methodist's Church Administrative Council will 
meet this Tuesday, November 8, at 7 in the Welcome Area 
to vision and plan for the ministries of the church. All 
members of the Highland Methodist community are invited 
to attend and engage in this process.  

If you have experienced a loss at any point, you are welcome to 
join us for “Good Grief” - a healthy path towards healing. 
Meet in the Memorial Room from 11-12 on November 18.  

Welcome and Announcements                                               Rev. John W. Bowling                                                                

Worship with Singing*                      

Chris Pinelo, Sally Osborn, Keith Whitehead, Neal Sterrett, Sam Lohner, 

Kaitlin Guenther, Oliver Golden 

Remembering the Saints 

After the name of each person is read, the congregation is invited to affirm these 

words: “Thanks be to God.” 

George Dosch, Bertie Dosch, Beth Engle, Pat Malloy, Flossie Petry 

Morning Prayer  

Mighty God, we thank You for the many people throughout the ages who have 

followed the way of  Jesus joyfully and faithfully: 

So many men and women who have offered up their very lives, so that the Gospel 

message may become real. 

O God, we thank You for those who pursued the way, the truth, and the life found 

in Christ, our Lord, 

Who, even in times of great difficulty,  stayed the course. 

We are grateful for the many who, in a world full of animosity and indifference, 

kindled kindness and love; 

There are others who, in moments of despair, demonstrated a peace that passes 

all understanding. 

Gracious God, we are so thankful for what these faithful servants have passed on to 

us: 

That it is by giving we receive; 

It is by becoming weak we shall be strong; 

It is by loving others that divine love shall be known; 

It is by offering ourselves that Your kingdom shall unfold; 

It is by dying that we shall inherit life everlasting. 

As Your Word states, we rejoice in the cloud around us of faithful witnesses. 

Parents, siblings, grandparents, neighbors, teachers, friends, and sometimes 

someone whose name we cannot remember. 

The witness and example of so many have given us strength and courage for our 

own journeys of life.  

And Lord we pray that we may we be that person for others today.  
 

Tithes and Offerings                                                   Ushers: David & Amy Golden 

Offertory                              

Scripture Lesson                       Hebrews 11:1-16                             

Message                                          “cul-ti-vate”                       Rev. John W. Bowling 

Cultivating a Disciple’s Demeanor 

The HUMC Ministry Team is assisting a refugee Congolese 
Family get settled into a rental home in Covington 
arranged by Kentucky Refugee Ministries. The Family of 8 
is in need of the following items: 
Clothes dryer, sheets and pillow cases, towels, pots, pans, kitchen utensils, 
miscellaneous kitchen items/ storage containers, etc. Items can be picked up, 
left at the Church office, or left at Tom Yocum’s home. Please contact Tom for 
more information: 513-616-6719. Thank you! 

Each year, Highland Methodist partners with churches 
across Fort Thomas and the Brighton Center to help make 
sure all people have access to a wonderful holiday meal. 
You can help out by dropping off cans of corn on the 
counter in the Welcome Area, now through November. 
Help us make a difference this holiday season!  

Do you enjoy playing cards—join us for a monthly Euchre 
Night the 3rd Saturday of every month. Our next gathering 
will be November 19th at 7pm in the Fellowship Hall. Bring 
snacks if you so desire and join the fun! 

Invitation to the Table of Christ 

Prayer of Preparation and Confession 

Words of Institution 

Celebration of the Lord’s Supper 

Worship with Singing* 

Benediction*                                                                                                 

Postlude                         

*Please stand as you are able.  



Prelude                                                                           Christina Seal, Guest Organist 

Welcome and Announcements                                    Rev. John W. Bowling  

Call to Worship 

Hymn #64*                    Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty  

Tithes and Offerings 

Offertory                        

Doxology* 

Remembering the Saints 

After the name of each person is read, the congregation is invited to affirm these 
words: “Thanks be to God.” 

George Dosch, Bertie Dosch, Beth Engle, Pat Malloy, Flossie Petry 
 

Morning Prayer  

Mighty God, we thank You for the many people throughout the ages who have 
followed the way of  Jesus joyfully and faithfully: 
So many men and women who have offered up their very lives, so that the Gospel 
message may become real. 
O God, we thank You for those who pursued the way, the truth, and the life found in 
Christ, our Lord, 
Who, even in times of great difficulty,  stayed the course. 
We are grateful for the many who, in a world full of animosity and indifference, 
kindled kindness and love; 
There are others who, in moments of despair, demonstrated a peace that passes 
all understanding. 
Gracious God, we are so thankful for what these faithful servants have passed on to 
us: 
That it is by giving we receive; 
It is by becoming weak we shall be strong; 
It is by loving others that divine love shall be known; 
It is by offering ourselves that Your kingdom shall unfold; 
It is by dying that we shall inherit life everlasting. 
As Your Word states, we rejoice in the cloud around us of faithful witnesses. 
Parents, siblings, grandparents, neighbors, teachers, friends, and sometimes 
someone whose name we cannot remember. 
The witness and example of so many have given us strength and courage for our 
own journeys of life.  
And Lord we pray that we may we be that person for others today.  
We give thanks, and ask this and give our praise to You, O God, through Jesus the 
Christ, who taught us all to pray: “Our Father…” 
 

Lord’s Prayer 

Choral Anthem                      Ascribe to the Lord                     Joseph M. Martin 

Do you enjoy playing cards—join us for a monthly Euchre 
Night the 3rd Saturday of every month. Our next gathering 
will be November 19th at 7pm in the Fellowship Hall. Bring 
snacks if you so desire and join the fun! 

The HUMC Ministry Team is assisting a refugee Congolese 
Family get settled into a rental home arranged by 
Kentucky Refugee Ministries. The Family of 8 is in need of 
the following items: Clothes dryer, sheets and pillow cases, 
towels, pots, pans, kitchen utensils, miscellaneous kitchen items/ storage 
containers, etc. Items can be picked up, left at the Church office, or left at 
Tom Yocum’s home. Please contact Tom for more information: 513-616-
6719. Thank you! 

Highland Methodist's Administrative Council will meet 
this Tuesday, November 8, at 7:00pm in the Welcome 
Area to vision and plan for the ministries of the church. All 
members of the Highland Methodist community are 
invited to attend and engage in this process.  

Each year, Highland Methodist partners with churches 
across Fort Thomas and the Brighton Center to help make 
sure all people have access to a wonderful holiday meal. 
You can help out by dropping off cans of corn on the 
counter in the Welcome Area, now through November. 
Help us make a difference this holiday season!  

Scripture Lesson                      Hebrews 11:1-16                             

Message                                         “cul-ti-vate”                     Rev. John W. Bowling 

Cultivating a Disciple’s Demeanor 
 

Invitation to the Table of Christ 

Prayer of Preparation and Confession 

Words of Institution 

Celebration of the Lord’s Supper 

Hymn #702*                  Sing With All the Saints in Glory 

Benediction*                                                                                                 

* Please stand as you are able. 

If you have experienced a loss at any point, you are welcome to 
join us for “Good Grief” - a healthy path towards healing. Meet 
in the Memorial Room from 11-12 on November 18.  



Highland United Methodist Church 

859-441-0587  office@highlandmethodist.com 

www.highlandmethodist.com 

Guest wifi password: HumcLoves 

Highland United Methodist Church 
Sunday, November 6, 2022 9:30am 

22nd Sunday after Pentecost 

Highland United Methodist Church affirms and welcomes 

people of all sexual orientations, gender identities, ages, 

nations, and races. We fully include all in the life and ministry 

of the church as we seek to share God’s love in Jesus Christ.  

Prayer Requests and Praise Reports 

• The family of Kelly McIntosh who 
passed away October 28th 

• The family of Shelby Frazer who 
passed away October 17th 

• Jim Wade, now at Carmel Manor 

• Robbie S, severe compound fracture 
of the leg. 

• Jenny H, healing  

• Bev H, healing & recovery 

• Sylvia G, healing 

• Jaden, mental health battles  

• Jeff R, brain cancer 

• William, mental health issues 

CHILDREN & YOUTH 
This month in Sunday School, kids aged four years to 
fifth grade are invited to get their backstage pass ready 
for Children's Ministry’s, "Behind the Scenes!" In this 
four-week study, kids will explore wonderful and 
biblical games, dramas, and activities.   

Nursery care is available during both worship services 
for children infant through 3 years.  

Monday Morning Prayer—Mondays at 7:20AM in 
the Youth Room (Enter by little parking lot) Contact: 
Amy Golden for info 859-992-9450 Join us for donuts 
& prayer time. All are welcome! 

 

Youth tonight 6-8pm 
 

Afterschool games meets Wednesdays from 3-4:30 in the Youth Room.  

Kid's Fun Night makes it's long-awaited return 
November 12! Register on the website to sign your kids 
up for an evening of dinner and fun 5-9pm. Adults are 
welcome to join John HB in the welcome area for a brief 
family enrichment discussion. We're excited to bring his 
great event back and can't wait for you to join us!   

https://highlandunitedmethodist.breezechms.com/form/decb18

